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Dear [Name],
A few weeks ago, we sent a letter requesting online participation in an important study on ovarian cancer survivorship. According to our records, we have not yet received a response from you. Your participation is important to us and will help us help women with ovarian, fallopian tube, and primary peritoneal cancer as they are diagnosed, receive treatment, and begin to recover.
If you have already completed this questionnaire or have never been diagnosed with cancer, please accept our sincere thanks. If not, we have enclosed a paper copy of the study in this packet for your convenience. 
You are among a select group that were invited to participate in this important study. We ask that you complete the enclosed survey and return it to us in the postage-paid envelope. If you are eligible for the survey, we will offer you a $10 Amazon gift code upon completion of the survey.
Participation is voluntary. This survey is completely confidential and your answers will not be disclosed to third parties. The information you provide will be used by the NORC research team and CDC for statistical purposes only. If you would like to learn more about this study, please contact us toll free at <<800 line>> or via email ovarian-survey@norc.org. 
If you have questions about your rights as a survey participant before starting the survey, you may call the NORC Institutional Review Board Administrator (toll-free) at 1-866-309-0542.
Thank you for your help with this important study!
Sincerely,

[SIGNATURE BLOCK]

P.S. You still have the option to complete this study online. To do so, please visit:  <<surveylink>> and enter your Survey PIN: [PIN]. 
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